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 4-H FLASH 
GLENN COUNTY 4-H NEWS FLASH                March 17, 2023 

 

4-H Camp is Tentatively Scheduled for June 21-25, 2023! 
  
If are you interested in the Camp Director, Camp Nurse or Camp Cook position, please  

contact the UCCE Office at (530) 865-1107 for more information by Monday, 
March 27, 2023 to schedule a meeting and discuss the position of interest. 

Glenn County 4-H Fair Exhibition Guidelines 
As a reminder, the Glenn County 4-H Fair Exhibition Guidelines have new requirements for the 2022-2023 
program year. If you have attended an alternative event to meet these requirements, please let us know which 
event you have attended by emailing glenncounty4h@ucanr.edu or by calling the UCCE Office at (530) 865-1107. 
• Livestock exhibitors must attend the Glenn County 4-H Livestock Challenge/Field Day Event. Alternative 

events are the CSU 4-H Livestock Evaluation, CSU Chico State Livestock Field Days, or a related livestock event 
from a neighboring county. 

• ABA exhibitors must attend Glenn County 4-H ABA Extravaganza Event. Alternative events are the Glenn 
County 4-H Quilt Show, Fashion Revue, or a related ABA event from a neighboring county. 

 
For more information, please visit: https://ucanr.edu/sites/glenn/files/373626.pdf.  

Friends of the Fair Benefit Dinner 
Donation Baskets Needed! 

This year the Friends of the Fair Dinner, hosted by the 
Fair Heritage Foundation, is on Saturday, March 25, 
2023. Social hour begins at 6:00 p.m. and dinner at 7:00 
p.m.  

The Heritage Foundation will 
happily welcome donation 

baskets from each 4-H 
Community Club to include in 

their event. 

 

 

4-H Community Service Project 
Opportunity! 

Recruiting five 4-H Youth Members (12 years of age 
and older) interested in building a pergola for the BBQ 
area at the 4-H Cookhouse located at the Glenn County 

Fairgrounds.  
Youth will have the hands on opportunity to “Learn by 

Doing” from start to finish.  
To sign up, please call the UCCE Office at: 
(530) 865-1107 by Monday, April 3, 2023.  

Glenn County Master Gardeners are Partnering with 4-H and offering a Seed to 
Table Project. 

This fun-filled project will be geared toward Primary Members and  focusing on 
edible plants. The first meeting will take place on Friday, April 7, 2023 at the 

UCCE Office at 3:30 p.m. 
 

Additional Meeting Dates 
April 14– Plants– What is a Plant?  
April 21– Soil: What is Good Soil? 
May 12—Worms, Eat my Garbage 

May 26– Pollinators  
 

If you are interested in this project please call the UCCE Office at (530) 865-1107 
to sign up or enroll in 4-H Online in the Junior Master Gardener Project. 
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